
 
DATE:                  August 11, 2020 
 
TO:                      2020 Delegates and Alternates 
                             Michigan REALTORS® Officers and Board of Directors 
                             Local Association Executives 
                             Local Association Presidents 
                             NAR Directors from Michigan 
                             Michigan REALTORS® Past Presidents 
 
FROM:                Rob Campau, Esq., RCE, CAE, CEO 
 
RE:                       NAR Director Election Notification 
 
Good Afternoon,   
 
I am pleased to report that based on the July 31st NAR membership numbers, the Michigan Realtors® 
has increased its membership count to 32,649 REALTORS®.  The Michigan Realtors® will have three At-
Large NAR Director seats up for election for three-year terms beginning in 2021 through 2023.  
 
The Convention and Delegate Body meeting will be held virtually this year on October 7 & 8. Details 
regarding the Delegate Body Meeting and the election will be forthcoming.   
 
If you are interested in applying for these At-Large Seats, please contact Shelley Albert at 
salbert@mirealtors.com for an application.  
 
Thank you.  
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